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MEETING NOTICE

ILLINOIS MOTOR VEHICLE THEFT PREVENTION COUNCIL

Thursday, August 7, 2003 – 10:00 a.m.

Illinois Criminal Justice Information Authority

120 S. Riverside Plaza, Suite 1016

Chicago, Illinois

AGENDA

· Call to Order and Roll Call

· Chairman’s Remarks, Chairman Trent
1.    Approval of the Minutes of the May 15, 2003 Regular

       Meeting

2.    Program Director’s Report, Gary Kupsak

       A.  Trust Fund Status Report

       B.  Report of Staff Activities

3. Grant Review Committee Report, Deputy Director Ken

      Bouche

4. Discussion/approval of 2004 – 2007 Illinois Motor 

      Vehicle Theft Prevention Council Statewide Strategy

· New Business
· Adjourn
This meeting will be accessible to persons with disabilities in compliance with Executive Order #5 and pertinent State and Federal laws upon anticipated attendance.  Persons with disabilities planning to attend and needing special accommodations should contact by telephone or letter Mr. Hank Anthony, Associate Director, Office of Administrative Services, Illinois Criminal Justice Information     Authority, 120 South Riverside Plaza, Chicago, Illinois 60606-3997 (telephone 312/793-8550).  TDD services are available at 312-793-4170.

“A working partnership of the public and private sectors fighting vehicle theft in Illinois”
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